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The Boone County Election Board met in the office of the Boone
County Clerk on June 21, 2024. The meeting was called to Order by
Chairman Becky McClure at 9:00 a.m.
Clerk Bruder brought to the Board’s attention that in submitting the
Certification of Primary Election results two typographical errors
occurred. Candidate for Delegate to the Republican State Convention,
Don Kenna, was reported to have received 3001 votes when in fact he
received 301 votes. The number of votes cast for Becky Cash and Brian
Cash, each also seeking election as State Convention Delegates, were
transposed. These errors have been corrected and the duly-elected
convention delegates were notified and attended the convention.
The Election Board adopted a plan calling for all inspectors at voting
sites to notify the Clerk immediately if during early voting an absentee
ballot is dropped off at the vote center at which the inspector is working.
A person designated by the Board will pick up that absentee ballot in a
timely manner and transport it to the Clerk’s Office where it will be
stored with other absentee ballots until election day when it will be
counted. Motion to accept this plan was made by Becky McClure and
seconded by Brian Jones. Motion passed unanimously.
The Boone County Election Board also adopted a resolution that
calls for the Clerk to provide a copy of the full County Voter
Registration List and SVRS Reports as part of her response to
any public records request per I.C. 3-7-27-6. Brian Jones moved
to adopt said resolution. Becky McClure seconded that motion.
Motion passed unanimously.
Clerk Bruder moved to adjourn. Brian Jones seconded that motion.
Meeting was adjourned.
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